
VIVEKANANDA COLLEGE-
ALIPURDUAR

Notice

This is to inform all the students of Vivekananda College Alipurduar that

you are asked to mandatorily be present on 25th Augusl2022 at 11:30 am

1Hon. Students) and 26th August 2022 al ll:30 am (pass course Students)

in the college premise for discussing the issues related to Student

Satisfaction Survey as it is required for the NAAC Accreditation of the

college.
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